WCSO removing lieutenant from
Tahoe office

Changes are coming to the Incline Village substation of the
Washoe County Sheriff’s Department.

It will no longer be led by a lieutenant as of Feb. 19.

However, a sergeant and four deputies will continue work from
the Tahoe facility.

The change is for financial reasons.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/02/wcso-removing-lieutenant-tahoe-office/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/02/wcso-removing-lieutenant-tahoe-office/

